
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am emailing to voice my opposition to SB311. This bill is dangerous to Ohio’s safety and public health. 

As a medical student, I know this will hurt the health of our community. Please vote against this bill in 

the house.  

 

Best, 

 

Katy McFarland, B.S. 

MD Candidate | Class of 2024 

University of Cincinnati College of Medicine 

 


